
The California State University System and Staples Business Advantage® are pleased to announce the Sustainable Auto-

Sub program. We have identified items that are commonly purchased to have a Sustainable Alternative. Starting 

November 13, 2017 – the Sustainable Auto-Sub program will go live. 

You do not have to do anything differently. You can continue to enjoy the Staples Business Advantage program and shop 

normally. The system will replace items in your cart with green alternatives automatically. 

For more information about this new change or any questions about our supplies program, please reach out to the 

campus Office Products Program Administration, Denise Casanave - (818) 677-5916. 

 


